REMINDER: How to Request Recruitment Booklets for Academies

For Academies: academy facilitators, if you need union recruitment booklets for your academy,
please contact the Office of the Vice President at 703-684-5545 (ask for Kathleen Neary)
and we will ship requested booklets directly to the academy address that we have on

record. Please do not wait until you run out before contacting us.

For Non-Academy Related Requests: If you need union recruitment booklets for other reasons,
such as orientations or state recruitment efforts, please contact the Office of the Secretary-
Treasurer. Booklets will be shipped to each state’s secretary-treasurer for distribution as
needed. For more information visit: https://www.nrlca.org/News/1389
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